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“…Let everything that hath breath praise the Lord.  Praise ye the Lord.” Psalms 150:6 
 

 
To all Pastors, Missionary District Supervisors, Circle Presidents and Missionaries 
 
Greetings in the name of our dear Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ.  We give Him all the 

praise and thanks for the wonderful year of 2017.  It is with great expectations that we move 
forward in 2018.  Please be informed of the following upcoming events. 
 

The next missionary meeting will be held on March 3, 2018 at 9:30 A. M. at our 
Headquarters Building in Burgaw, NC.  The Middle District Woman’s Baptist Home & Foreign 
Missionary Auxiliary Training Institute will be held Monday, February 5, 2018 through Friday,  
February 9, 2018 also at the Headquarters Building.  Classes will be held from 9:00 A. M. until 
1:00 P.M.  The instructors are Reverend Harvey Robinson and Sister Dorothy Boone.  Each 
church is asked to represent with a donation of $25.00 to register.  The textbook for this session 
is “The Disciple’s Victory”.  The price of the book is approximately $12.00. It will be available for 
purchase on site or you may bring your own. 
  

Please announce the dates for the Training Institute during your worship services, Bible 
Study, Prayer Meetings, etc.   Supervisors are asked to please communicate with your 
presidents.  Presidents, please encourage your pastors and all missionaries to attend.  
Remember to mark both meeting dates on your calendar.  Through Christ we can do all things.  
We look forward to seeing you on February 5th and March 3rd. 
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